
Leana Kinley <leana@ci.stevenson.wa.us>

Sheriff Brown
Brenda Bush <BBrendaJB@outlook.com> Sat, Dec 5, 2020 at 8:05 AM
To: Leana Kinley <leana@ci.stevenson.wa.us>, "citycouncil@ci.stevenson.wa.us." <citycouncil@ci.stevenson.wa.us>

Good morning, Leana – thanks!   Yes, please.

 

 

Brenda J. Bush

 

“What we don’t need in the midst of struggle is shame for being human.”  Brené Brown

 

From: Leana Kinley <leana@ci.stevenson.wa.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 3:04 PM 
To: Brenda Bush <BBrendaJB@outlook.com> 
Cc: info@ci.stevenson.wa.us 
Subject: Re: Sheriff Brown

 

Brenda,

 

Thank you for your email. If you would like to communicate this to the City Council, you can send an email to
citycouncil@ci.stevenson.wa.us. Please let me know if you want this included in the Public Comments section of the
December 10th council meeting packet.

 

Thanks,

Leana Kinley, EMPA, CMC

 

City Administrator

7121 E. Loop Rd/PO Box 371

Stevenson, WA 98648-0371

(509) 427-5970
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On Tue, Dec 1, 2020 at 9:37 AM Brenda Bush <BBrendaJB@outlook.com> wrote:

Good morning!

 

I’m writing in support of the Sheriff and your proposal to withhold part of his budget.

 

To make things clear:  the Sheriff has been in office for many years.  The city council members come and go. 
Therefore the Sheriff has a better pulse of the community than the city council does. 

 

As a resident, taxpayer and registered voter, I trust the Sheriff to keep our county safe.  I would much rather have him
and his deputies keeping our communities and roads safe and responding to emergencies, than enforcing an arbitrary
injunction where neighbor is informing on neighbor, and in some cases, just to get the neighbor in trouble.

 

It is petty and a waste of law enforcement dollars.  And when the city withholds dollars, it affects the entire county

 

If the city council does vote to reduce his budget, I can promise that I will lead a campaign in the next election –
against those who voted against keeping our roads and communities safe from violence and accidents.

 

Thank you.

 

Brenda Bush

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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